
 

  14 July 2020 

COVID-19 UPDATE 59: 
TUESDAY 14 JULY 2020 

South Australian border restrictions 

Due to the increased risk of COVID-19, restrictions on people entering 
South Australia from New South Wales and the Australian Capital 
Territory will not be eased from 20 July as planned. 

People entering from NSW and the ACT can still enter SA, but will need 
to quarantine for 14 days on arrival. 

Hotel quarantine cost recovery 

From 18 July, people arriving in South Australia from overseas will incur 
the costs for mandatory, supervised hotel quarantine. 

South Australian COVID-19 Cases 

˃ No new cases today 

˃ 0 active COVID-19 cases 

˃ 443 confirmed cases in total 

˃ 439 people have recovered from COVID-19 

˃ Sadly, there have been 4 COVID-19 related deaths in SA to date 

SA Health is your trusted source for information on COVID-19. For more 
information visit our website and follow us on Facebook or Twitter. 

SA.GOV.AU is a dedicated COVID-19 gateway, linking to relevant 
information on state and federal government websites. 

View previous COVID-19 Updates here. 
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